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11/02/2021  13:52:482020/5695/P OBJ Barbara Smith As a Holly Lodge resident and chair of the Holly Lodge Community Centre and the Holly Lodge nursery in 

Oakeshott Avenue, we object to the proposal to dig out a basement on the grounds that a] it is not in keeping 

with the conservation of the estate, b] the excavation could prove dangerous to other buildings nearby 

because of ground instability and being on a hill, and c] that the works would compromise the health and 

safety of the children and parents attending the nursery during the works because of heavy machinery, lorries 

etc.
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